
THE CALLICOON WATER CO., INC. 
39 Lower Main Street, PO Box 277 

Callicoon, New York 12723 
(845) 887-4425 

 
 

 
       July 21, 2009 
 
 
 
Jaclyn A. Brilling, Esq. 
Secretary to the Commission 
NYS Department of Public Service 
3 Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12233-1350 
 
 Re:  The Callicoon Water Co., Inc. - Postponement  
 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 
 The enclosed Supplement No. 6 to P.S.C. No. 5 – Water, Effective October 1, 
2009, submitted by Water Rates Staff, on behalf of The Callicoon Water Co., Inc., is transmitted 
electronically for filing in compliance with the requirements of the Public Service Commission 
of the State of New York. 
 
 Supplement No. 6 requests postponement of Leaf Nos. 17, 19, Revision 4, Leaf 
Nos. 21 thru 24, Revision 4, Leaf No. 25, Revision 3 and Escrow Statement No. 3 from October 1, 
2009 to January 1, 2010 and requests waiver of newspaper publication for the supplement. 
 
      Sincerely, 
      
 
      Richard S. Baum, President 
      The Callicoon Water Co., Inc. 
 
Enc. 
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